
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primrose Hill Primary School 
 

  Princess Road, Regent’s Park, London NW1 8JL 
  Telephone :  020 7722 8500   Fax :  020 7722 5291 

  e-mail :  admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk 
 

  Headteacher: Sue Ladipo 

Monday 9th February 2015  
Dear Parents/Carers,  

 
With the holiday fast approaching, we wanted to remind you about our trips next half 
term. We will be visiting the Churchill war rooms and the Jewish museum to embed our 

topic of World War II. We will also be going to the BBC Studios to help us in our learning 
of script writing in our English unit. We will be travelling by bus to the war rooms and 

BBC Studios. We will be walking to the Jewish Museum. 
 
Some of these trips unfortunately incur a cost and we are asking for a voluntary 

contribution of £10 per child to go towards all of the trips. If you have any difficulty in 
paying the contribution then please let us know. We hope that you agree that these 

learning opportunities really do add to the children’s learning, enjoyment and 
experiences of the topics.  

 
Please complete the slip at the bottom of this letter and return it to the class teacher. 
 

Many thanks for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you all at the 
parent meetings next half term.  

 
Have a lovely holiday, 
 

Jo Jo Jo Jo andandandand    SarahSarahSarahSarah  

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

I give permission for my child ______________ (please print name of your child) to go to: 
 
 The Churchill War Rooms on Wednesday 4th March  

 
 The BBC Studios on Tuesday 10th March  

 

The Jewish Museum on Wednesday 18 th March 

 
The Jewish Museum on Wednesday 25 th March 

 
 

I will provide a packed lunch on the day of the trip  
 
 

I have provided a voluntary donation of £10 total for all of the above trips.  
 

 
 
Signed ________________________   Contact number: ______________________ 


